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This month’s Diary Dates 
(Yearly list over page. New dates added in 
bold). 

 
OCTOBER 
18th: Using Images of children consent form  
         due back to school 
18th: Flu vaccinations 
19th: Harvest Festival 2pm Hyde Church,  
         followed by HSFA refreshments 
19th: School closes for half term 
22nd-26th:  HALF TERM 
29th: School re-opens 
29th: New school lunch menu in operation 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest Festival will be held at 2pm next Friday, 19th October, in 

Hyde Church.  The children have worked hard preparing the service and 

are looking forward to sharing their prayers, music and readings with 

you. 

 

As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, this year we will be supporting 

the Lotus Flower Trust and John Hunt, the founder of the charity, will 

be joining us to talk about his work. 

 

To support the Trust we ae asking for donations of money.  Collection 

envelopes are being sent home in book bags today and should be 

brought back into school next Friday.  The children can decorate their 

envelopes if they wish. 

 

After the service, which we expect to last about an hour, we will dismiss 

the children from the church rooms ~ we will not be returning to school.  

The HSFA will be organising refreshments for adults and children and 

we hope you will be able to stay. 

 

Congratulations to: 

 

Class 3:  Toby Holland 

Class 2 : Natalia Graczyk 

Class 1 : Alfie Garratt-Collins 

 
Our Stars of the Week are chosen by 

teachers in recognition of positive learning 

attitudes, positive behaviour or academic 

achievement. 

 

Attendance 
The current whole school 

attendance rate from the start of the 

school year to Friday 5th October is 

94.21%. 

 

Forest School 
Forest School sessions have now come to an end for this term. Sessions 

will be continuing after Christmas in the Spring Term.  

Privacy Notice 
Our Privacy Notice, which explains how we collect and process data, has 

been updated and can be found on our website.  If you are unable to 

access a copy online, hard copies are available via the school office. 

Using Images of Children Consent Form 
Our updated consent form is being sent home today.  This replaces the 

previous form you will have signed when your child started at Hyde 

School.  We ask that all forms are returned by next Thursday, 18th 

October, at the latest. Thank you. 

http://www.hyde.hants.sch.uk/


 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Charity Swimarathon ~ a message from Amanda Painter 

 

 
 

Congratulations to our charity Swimarathon team who swam 69 

lengths last Sunday at Ringwood Recreation Centre – well done 

girls!  Thanks to everyone who generously sponsored us.  If you 

have not already done so please drop sponsorship money into the 

school office by the end of next week.  50% of proceeds raised go 

to Ringwood Lions who organised the event and 50% to our chosen 

charity – the HSFA of course! 

 

HSFA ~ notices and forthcoming events 
Friday 19th October  

Refreshments will be available after the Harvest Festival service in Hyde Church rooms.  Donations of cakes/biscuits 

would be greatly appreciated and can be left in the office at drop off or delivered to the church rooms before the 

start of the service. 

 

Saturday 10th November  

Harvest Supper Social at Hyde Church rooms – more details to follow. 

 

Friday 7th December  

School Disco 3.30 – 5.30pm – more details to follow – this is a free event for all children, party food and drinks will 

be provided. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

       Headteacher 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

From time to time, we send out details of out of 

school clubs and activities. Although we have 

taken all reasonable steps to ensure the validity 

and safety of these activities and/or services, 

we cannot guarantee their quality.  Inclusion of 

any provider does not imply a recommendation 

or endorsement by Hampshire County Council. 

Parents/carers/persons with parental 

responsibility and/or participants should make 

their own enquiries as to its suitability or 

purpose. 

 

Please check your child’s book bag 

on a daily basis for Accident/Illness 

report slips. 

 

DATES 2018-19  

(These are the initial list of dates for the year ahead.  This will be added to regularly so please read the newsletter carefully each 

week.  New dates will be added in bold type.  You can also check the calendar on the school website.) 

OCTOBER 

18th:  Using images of children consent form due back to school 

18th:  Flu Vaccinations 

19th:  Harvest Festival, 2pm Hyde Church ~ HSFA refreshments afterwards in Church rooms 

19th:   School closes for half term 

22nd-26th: HALF TERM 

29th:  School re-opens 

29th:  New school lunch menu in operation 

 

NOVEMBER 

1st:  Open Afternoon for prospective Year R parents (2019), 1.30pm – 2.45pm 

3rd:  Open Morning for prospective Year R parents (2019), 10am - 12 noon 

8th:  Open Afternoon for prospective Year R parents (2019), 1.30pm – 2.45pm 

10th:  HSFA Harvest Supper Social at Hyde Church Rooms – more details to follow 

15th:  Family Service, 9.15am Hyde Church  

In Your Child’s Book Bag This Week: 
¶ Sea Life flyer 

¶ Harvest Festival collection envelope 

¶ Using Images of Children : parental consent form 

 

HSFA ~ notices and forthcoming events (continued) 
The HSFA would like to say a huge thank you to Jo Forsdike for organising and running the Barn Dance last month 

along with all those that helped.  The Barn Dance was a huge success and thank you to everyone who went. An 

amazing sum of £2000 was raised! 

 

THANK YOU TO HANNAH 
We would like to say a massive thank you to Hannah Shadbolt who has stepped down as Chair of the Hyde School 

Friends Association. 

 

On behalf of the school community we would like to thanks her for the positive impact she has had on our 

organisation, all the time and commitment that she has given and all the funds she has helped to raise during her 

tenure.  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES 2018-19 

DECEMBER 

7th:  HSFA School Disco 3.30- 5.30pm – more details to follow 

13th:  Nativity Services 2pm and 6.30pm, Hyde Church 

20th:  School visit to pantomime, “Beauty and the Beast”, Salisbury Playhouse 

21st:  School closes for Christmas holiday 

24th-4th Jan: Christmas Holiday 

JANUARY 

7th:  School re-opens 

24th:  Family Service 9.15am, Hyde Church 

31st:  Whole school visit to “Children’s Concert”, Central Hall, Southampton 

FEBRUARY 

11th-15th: Class 3 residential visit to Osmington Bay, Dorset 

15th:  School closes for half term 

18th-22nd: HALF TERM 

25th:  School re-opens 

MARCH 

APRIL 

5th:  Easter Service, 2pm Hyde Church 

5th:  School closes for Easter Holiday 

8th-22nd: Easter Holiday 

23rd:  School re-opens 

MAY 

6th-10th:  Bikeability cycle training for Year 5 

13th-16th: Year 6 SATS week 

24th:  School closes for half term 

27th-31st:  HALF TERM 

JUNE 

3rd:  School re-opens 

7th:  Sports Day: Team Events 1.15pm 

13th:  Whole school photographs 

14th:  Reserve date for Sports Day (if wet on 7th) 

20th:  Family Service, 9.15am Hyde Church 

JULY 

5th:  End of Year Reports sent home 

11th:  Summer Show, 2pm and 7pm Ibsley Village Hall 

18th:  Year 6 Leavers’ Service 10am, Hyde Church 

19th:  School closes for summer holiday 

22nd:  INSET Day  

23rd:  INSET Day 

 

There will be two further INSET days during the year. The dates will be published as soon as  

they have been confirmed. 


